
 

 

CITY OF SWAN RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City resolve to: 

1) Select dwp Australia Pty Ltd as the preferred tenderer for the 
Contract value  $3,109,479.00 excluding GST 

2) Enter into negotiations with dwp Australia Pty Ltd for the minor 
variations which meet the City’s requirement for the 
RFT23SD77 

3) Remove the preferred tenderer status from dwp Australia Pty 
Ltd should negotiations for the minor variations be 
unsuccessful to the City and proceed to select and enter into 
negotiations for any minor variations with COX Architecture 
Pty Ltd   

4) Upon award of the contract, advise all tenderers and update 
the City’s public tender register in accordance with Local 
Government (Functions and General) Regulations 1996 
(WA). 

 


